
BRISTOL TOWNSHIP 
Office of the Fire Marshal / Emergency Management 

_________________________________   
 

 
 

Attention Residents,  
   
Does someone living within your home require the assistance of others to evacuate should there 
be an emergency within your home? If so, the Office of the Fire Marshal & Emergency 
Management would like to hear from you. Some examples of persons requiring the assistance of 
others include; persons who are bedridden, wheelchair bound, blind, deaf, or have cognitive or 
developmental disorders.  
 
Once received by this office, the information you provide will be forwarded to the Bucks County  
9-1-1 center for entry in to the computer data base. The 9-1-1 center will in turn relay this 
information to emergency responders should you call 9-1-1.      
   
Should you wish to have this information entered in to the 9-1-1 computer system, the following 
information is needed: address, home phone number, age, gender, type of disability 
(i.e…bedridden, wheelchair bound, cognitive/developmental disorder), and his/her bedroom 
location within residence (i.e…2nd fl, back-left bedroom).  
   
This information can be submitted via email to kdippolito@bristoltownship.org, or by contacting 
the fire marshal’s office by phone at 215-785-0500.         
   
 
   
Sincerely,  
   
Kevin T. Dippolito, CFEI  
Emergency Management Director / Fire Marshal  
Bristol Township 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
    

 
 
  
 
   


